
Dear Provider:

September 22, 2020

Regional Program Manager

Sincerely,

1906 College Heights Blvd, #11098
Bowling Green, KY 42101

The Division of Regulated Child Care conducted an inspection on September 3, 2020 for the 
purpose of evaluating your compliance with state regulations.

In reviewing the results of the inspection, it appears that you meet the minimum licensure 
requirements. Therefore, this office will forward a recommendation.

Felisa Coleman

Western Kentucky Campus Child Care/Bryant Way

Adam Mather
Inspector General

Eric C. Friedlander
Secretary

Andy Beshear
Governor

CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL

Melissa A. Moore, Director
Division of Regulated Child Care

Western Branch
2400 Russellville Road, P.O. Box 2200

Hopkinsville, KY 42240
Phone: (270) 889-6052 Fax: (270) 889-6089

https://chfs.ky.gov/agencies/os/oig

Re: L355717, Inspection #293432
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